
Laguna Niguel Elementary School PTA 
27922 Niguel Heights Boulevard 
Laguna Niguel, California 92677 

 
May, 2011 

 

 

Dear LNES Parents, 

Our second annual PTA Carnival is fast approaching and this year’s event promises to be a 
great evening. New this year, our Carnival will include a Silent Auction and Basket Raffle. 
The PTA is asking parents in each class to donate items that will be assembled into a class 
basket based on a specific theme. These items are voluntary donations. We understand the 
hardship many families are facing and do not want anyone to feel obligated to contribute if 
unable to do so. If you are able to donate an item or know of a company willing to donate an 
item, please bring it to school by Friday, May 27, 2011. Your class room parent will collect 
all donated items and assemble the gift basket to be used in the Silent Auction or Basket 
Raffle on the night of the Carnival. Your room parent will be able to provide you with a 
Donations Contribution Form should you require one. 
 

Class basket themes: 

Kindergarten: Sports Fan Fun Third Grade: Family Fun Night/Board Games 

First Grade: Outside Fun Fourth Grade: Day at the Beach 

Second Grade: Water Fun Fifth Grade: Movie Night 

 

Through the generous contributions of our parents, the LNES PTA supports many 
programs which benefit all of our students at LNES.  The money raised through the Silent 
Auction and Basket Raffle will be used to continue the funding of these beloved programs, 
including Meet the Masters, field trips, assemblies, and additional hours for our librarian. 
 
We thank you in advance for your contributions. If you have any questions, please contact 
your room parent or the PTA Carnival Chairperson, Becky Funaro, at _____. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The PTA Carnival Committee 


